





The Church of England in Ollerton and Boughton

October Newsletter

Hello

Hello and welcome to those who have joined our mailing list this week. Thanks for signing up! Please find below details of our services in October including our harvest festival.

Always feel free to forward this email to anyone who may be interested in knowing about our community. If you wish to be added or taken off this mailing list, feel free to contact us. You can also keep up with church news via our Facebook page.

Harvest Festival

We're pleased to announce that our harvest festival service this year will take place at St Giles Church on Sunday 3rd October at 10.30am and all are welcome. As well as all your favourite harvest hymns, this service will include a collection of non-perishable food items for local foodbanks. Please bring your donation to this service if you are able.



Prayers for October

Thank you to Margaret Grey for compiling these prayer topics. This month we especially for:

- · Our Social Care Workers
- · Refugees (especially those attempting to cross the channel)
- Those with poor mental health
- **Tackling Climate Change**
- Our Parliament (particularly as they discuss the 'assisted dying' bill)
- The Unwell



Services this Month

Do join us for worship on Sunday mornings at 10.30am for community services of Holy Communion:

September 26th: St Paulinus October 3rd: St Giles (Harvest Festival) October 10th: St Paulinus October 17th: St Matthew's October 24th : St Paulinus

October 31st: SAVE THE DATE! - United Parish Vision Service and Lunch. More details to follow.

Keep in Contact!

Minister and Parish Contact Details:

Phone: 07508 823512

Email: rev-richardhanford@hotmail.com.

Rev Richard's day-off is Mondays but leave a message and someone will get back to you.





